
 

 

March 2021 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Dear parents 

We thought it would be very useful to remind all families about the need to wear school uniform every day. Please see 

the school uniform list below: 

GiRLS SCHOOL UNIFORM 

WINTER UNIFORM SUMMER UNIFORM 

Grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers Red and White gingham  summer dress 

Or 

As winter uniform 

White polo shirt 

Or 

White long or short sleeved shirt 

School sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece 

Plain white, red or black hijab 

Black shoes 

White socks , black or flesh tights 

Black shoes 

White socks, black or flesh tights 

 

BOYS SCHOOL UNIFORM 

WINTER UNIFORM SUMMER UNIFORM 

Grey trousers Grey short trousers 

Or  

As winter uniform 

White polo shirt 

Or 

White long or short sleeved shirt 

School sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece 

Black shoes Black shoes 

 

As well as school uniform the children also need a PE kit which should be kept in a labelled bag at 

school. 

Black shorts Plain red or white t-shirt 

Black track bottoms with a plain black sweatshirt 

may be worn in the winter for games 

Black plimsolls / trainers 

NO FOOTBALL KITS, LOGOS OR PATTERNS  PLEASE 

 

 



 

 

It is our school policy that all children should wear school uniform when attending school or participating in 

a school-organised event. 

 

Our policy is based on the principles that a school uniform: 

• promotes a sense of pride in the school; 

• engenders a feeling of community and belonging; 

• is practical and smart; 

• identifies the children with the school; 

• is not distracting in class (as fashion clothes might be); 

• makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance; 

• is regarded as suitable, and good value for money, by most parents and carers; 

• has been designed with health and safety in mind. 
 

• We do not allow children to wear jewellery to school for health and safety reasons. The exceptions to this 
are small stud earrings in pierced ears and one small object of religious significance such as a crucifix on 
a chain or a Kara. We do ask the children to either remove these objects during PE and games or to 
cover them with a plaster. Watches, although not necessary, are permitted in the Key Stage 2 classes, 
worn at the pupil’s own risk. 
 

• We ask that all children wear shoes to school and wear their trainers for PE lessons. Trainers are 
appropriate for sport or playtimes but are not in keeping with the smart appearance of our school uniform. 
It is also dangerous for children to wear shoes that have high heels or platform soles and so do not allow 
children to wear such shoes in school.  

 

 

School uniform is available to purchase from www.myclothing.com 

 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your children are appropriately dressed for school each 

day. 

 

 

Christine Haslam 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.myclothing.com/

